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                                                                                                                     December 9, 2016  
 
Ms. Miriam Berg 
Beth Jacobs Day Care Center 
1363 46th Street 
Brooklyn, NY 11219 
 
 
Dear Ms. Berg: 
 
On 9/7/2016 you submitted a request for a complete exemption for Fiscal Year 
2016 from the requirement that you hire 2 Public Assistance recipients for available 
jobs in your organization.  After a careful review of your request, HRA has agreed to 
your request. For any future assistance, please contact your Business Partner, 
Ivette Morales at 718-262-3194 or moralesiv@hra.nyc.gov. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

James Flaum 

 
James Flaum 
HireNYC: Human Services 
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